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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: 

To: Stephanie Clapp 

Cc: Kimberley Pena; Nonnye Grant 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 080098-WU 

Wednesday, March 11,2009 12.03 PM 

Hi Stephanie, 

Per this e-mail, we will make the change to the utility name in Docket 080098. Thank you for letting us know. 

Dorothy 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Wednesday, March 11,2009 11:55 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subjeb: FW: Docket No. 080098-WU 

From: Stephanie Clapp 
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 11:46 AM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Patti Daniel 
Subject: Docket No. 080098-WU 

Could you have the name of the utility corrected in this docket. You set it up the way the applicant indicated it should be, but it is 
wrong. The correct utility name is - "Cedar Acres lnc". So the change is to add "lnc" without a comma before it and no period 
afler it. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Stephanie 
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